
 
 

 

30 October 2018 

Recycling Collection 
 

20 November 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
4:00pm at the Beacon Country 
Club 
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22 October 2018 

RUBBISH SERVICES OVER CHRISTMAS 

AND NEW YEAR 2018/19 

We have been advised by Avon Waste that 

there will be disruption to the rubbish service 

over the Christmas and New Year period.  

 

GENERAL WASTE will be collected on 

Sunday 23rd December and RECYCLING 

will be collected on Monday 24 December. 

 

Rubbish services will resume as normal during 

the New Year week.  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE — NEW FEE  

In accordance with section 6.16 of the Local Government Act 1995, 

the following fees and charges are effective from 22 October  2018: 

 

Rental Charge — Lot 15 Lindsay Street, Beacon $170 per week 

 

John Nuttall  

Chief Executive Officer 

 

DOG AND CAT REGISTRATIONS 

All pet owners are reminded that registration 

of your cats and dogs is due by 31 October.  

It is also a good time to make sure all of 

your 4 legged family members details are up 

to date in the Shire’s system. 

 

Our contract ranger will be following up with pet owners to ensure 

everyone’s registrations are current.  



 

FAST INTERNET IS NOW AVAILABLE IN THE SHIRE OF MT MARSHALL 

You will have seen the advertising regarding Crisp Wireless bringing high speed internet to the area 

and we are happy to let you know that the service is now live in the Mt Marshall district.  The service 

has been made possible by a collaborative effort of the North Eastern Wheatbelt Region of Councils 

(NEWROC), including the Shire of Mt Marshall.   
 

Should you wish to start using this reliable internet service in your home or business please contact 

Crisp Wireless:  

www.crispwireless.com.au 

sales@crispwireless.com.au 

08 6809 2100 

 

 

 

 

MT MARSHALL SINGING GROUP 

The Mt Marshall Singing Group will be meeting again 

this Wednesday at the Masonic Lodge, Bencubbin at 

7pm.  All lovers of singing are welcome, even if you 

haven’t registered your interest previously. 


